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Being a member of the Wetaskiwin Public Library Board is a very rewarding and fulfilling role. 

Helping to maintain a valuable Public Service for our community is vital to all demographics in 

the City and surrounding populations. Serving on the WPL Board is a three year commitment 

which involves attending meetings from 5:15 to approximately 7:30 the second Tuesday of 

every month except July, August and December. Every member also sits on one or more 

committees which may have a responsibility to fulfill during the month which may require a 

meeting, creating a document, etc. The Board consists of 10 members, eight of which are 

members from the community and two City Counselors, as well as representation from City 

Administration. The WPL Board has a Governance structure and helps to create policy for the 

Library, oversee the allocation of the Library funding, plan for future delivery of service, maintain 

a close relationship with the City, as well as, advocate for the Wetaskiwin Public Library both in 

the community and beyond. Every January at the Organizational Meeting four positions are 

filled. These are the positions of Chair, Vice-chair, Secretary and Treasurer. The people that fill 

these positions do so for one year. 

 

If you wanted to become a Board Member you would fill out an application form during a period 

of recruitment and send it to the City of Wetaskiwin at the address or email indicated on the 

application. Once the deadline for applications has passed City council reviews all applications 

and, with input from existing Board members, appoints the required number of new Board 

members. The City will notify all applicants regarding the outcome of their applications. 

Following the City notifications, a member of the Board will contact successful applicants with 

further instructions. 


